
 

Notice of 2021 IYD Chapter Rechartering 

Attention all local chapters of the Indiana Young Democrats, 

Per Article VII, Section E of the ​Bylaws of the Indiana Young Democrats​ all local 
chapters of our organization must be re-chartered at the 2021 State Convention of the Indiana 
Young Democrats. As no date has been set at this time and to ensure ample notice, a ​timeline 
highlighting applicable dates​ within our bylaws has been prepared. 

Procedures/Mechanisms/Instructions for rechartering: 

All chartered chapters of IYD should ​email the IYD Secretary​ noting the chapter’s intent 
to recharter with the subject ​“*Chapter Name* ​- ​Intent to Recharter - 2021” 

On the date when applications may be submitted, the IYD Secretary will provide all 
chapters who have notified of their intent to recharter with access to a Google Share Drive 
specific to the chapter. All application materials will be added to this folder by the local chapter. 
When the application materials are complete and ready for review, the chapter will notify the 
IYD Secretary at which point the IYD Secretary will transfer the materials to the committee 
designated to review the applications for approval. 

All other procedures/mechanisms/instructions will follow the process outlined in the 
aforementioned Article VII, Section E of the Bylaws. Any questions or concerns may be directed 
to the IYD Secretary. 

Thank you, 

Arielle Brandy 

President - Indiana Young Democrats 

Date of Notice: 02.12.21 

http://indianayoungdem.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Bylaws-of-the-Indiana-Young-Democrats-Amended-08-16-2020.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TPkhfSp0x42QrFS2RW0Wpo2GoQHnGbqd907tTBfwug8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TPkhfSp0x42QrFS2RW0Wpo2GoQHnGbqd907tTBfwug8/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:secretary@indianayoungdem.org

